
National Parks, Rivers And Beaches Authority, Jaycees Building, Stoney Ground, P.O. Box 195, St. Vincent. 

Telephone: 1 (784) 453-1623 Fax: (784) 453-1622   Email: nationalparkssvg@gmail.com 
  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

13th April 2022 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

The National Parks, Rivers and Beaches Authority wishes to notify the general public that all tourism 

and recreation sites that are currently open to the public will be temporarily closed on Friday, April 

15th, 2022. 

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 

 

• Belmont Look-out 

• Black Point Heritage & Recreation Park 

• Chatoyer National Park 

• Cumberland Beach & Recreation Park 

• Dark View Falls 

• Indian Bay Beach Facility 

• Layou Petroglyph Park 

• Mt. Wynne Beach Facility 

• Rawacou Recreation Park 

• The St. Vincent Botanical Garden 

• Vermont Nature Trail 

• Wallilabou Heritage Park 

 

 

 

All sites listed above will re-open on Saturday April 16th 2022. 

The Authority apologizes for any inconvenience caused and looks forward to the cooperation of the 

general public. 

The National Parks, Rivers and Beaches Authority takes this opportunity to wish the nation a blessed 

Easter. 

A Public Service Announcement from the National Parks, Rivers  and Beaches Authority. 

---END---    
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